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  BUSINESS REPLY SERVICE 
Licence No. 15136 

Cllr Peter Smallbone 
Birmingham City Council, 
Council House, 
Victoria Square, 
Birmingham, 
B1 1BR. 



Mobile Phone Mast Outside Toby Carvery, Hagley Road West 
 

We have received information that Vodafone plans to install a 48-foot-high mobile phone mast outside the Toby Carvery, 563 Hagley Road 
West, Quinton. If you, your family or your neighbours wish to object to these plans, please complete, fold and return this petition – you 
don’t need a stamp. Alternatively please visit my website (www.petersmallbone.com) for details of how to complete the petition online. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Cllr Peter Smallbone (07502 102 617 / peter@petersmallbone.com) – your Quinton Conservative Councillor. 
 

(Cllr Len Clark is a member of the Planning Committee and cannot be involved in this petition in case a planning application is submitted.) 
 

 

I/We wish to object to the planned installation of a mobile phone mast outside the Toby Carvery, 563 Hagley Road West, Quinton for the following reasons. 
 

1. Contrary to planning guidance, the mast would be in close proximity to the following schools and nurseries: Happy Days Childrens Nursery (0.2 miles), Woodhouse 
School (0.5 miles), World’s End Primary School (0.6 miles), Four Dwellings Primary and Secondary Schools (0.7 miles), Our Lady of Fatima School (0.8 miles), 
Grasshoppers Nursery (0.8 miles), Welsh House Farm Primary School (1 mile). 

2. Such a mast would be out of keeping with the area. 
3. There is no proven need or demand for such a mast. 
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